
  
August 18, 2014  
 
Attention: Mr. Jean Pierre Oriol, Acting Commissioner 
Virgin Islands Department of Planning and Natural Resources  
Coastal Zone Management Program  
 
As a former resident of St.Thomas, I have seen the huge projects that have changed 
the Charlotte Amalie that I knew and loved. Being able to vacation on the beautiful 
island of St. John has been a blessing to my family and me. We were devastated 
when Maho Bay closed, but enjoyed Coral Bay as much or more.  
 
A marina of this magnitude would not only be detrimental to the ecosystem of the 
bay, but to the whole island. St. John is a unique island, lets keep it that way. 
 
Maureen Anderson  


